
 
Dorit Hurst 
Set Decorator 
 
To voting members of the SDSA - 
 
I am very excited for the opportunity to continue my service 
on the SDSA Board for a second term. 
 
It has been wonderful forging friendships & collaborating with 
our extended community as we work to elevate the 
awareness of our craft. My involvement as Chairperson on 
the Community Outreach Committee has been particularly 
fulfilling. Through our collective efforts we were able to raise 
and donate funds to charitable organizations and secure 

funding for college scholarships. We have all felt the struggle moving beyond the covid years 
and surviving through current strikes. Supporting each other and our broader community 
underscores what the SDSA and its Members are all about.  
 
Thank you for allowing me to be a representative and for considering me for re-election. 
 
- Dorit Hurst 


